
27th June 2020 
 
 
The Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
RE: SSD 10376 Sydney Metro Pitt Street (South) Over the Station Development – 
Stage 2 and SSD 8876 MOD 2 
 
I OBJECT to the above proposed development applications. 
 
I live in the Princeton Apartments and have looked at how close the proposed new building 
will be to our apartment. 
 
I have looked at the plans and the reports and am disgusted that the government would 
allow another building to be built so close that it would block out all of the sun to our 
apartment in the coldest part of the year. 
 
Not only will you block sun access to my living room, the building will be so close that I will 
have no privacy. 
 
I also OBJECT to further overshadowing of Hype Park from this development. We do not 
have much open space in the city and as such treasure Hyde Park and the sun we get in 
winter months. To further overshadow this Heritage Park is a disgrace. 
 
The impact of this new development being so close and blocking out the sun and providing 
no privacy will have a significant on our mental health and wellbeing. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 
 




